EA-SnaplLake

From: Gavin_More@gov.nt.ca

Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2003 2:22 PM

To: EA-SnaplLake

Cc: Jason_McNeill@gov.nt.ca

Subject: Participation in De Beers Public Hearings

To: Glenda Fratton
De Beers Snap Lake Environmental Assessment Coordinator

From: Gavin More
Environmental Assessment Analyst

e > : 7 At this time the GNWT WlSheS to make an
cpening presentatlon on the first day of the hearings. We will also
request the opportunity to make technical presentations on
socio—economic and environmental issues. Further details on these will
be provided by Aprii 7.

A more formal letter will follow.

Sincerely

-~

Gavin More
Environmental Assessment Analyst
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